Commonwealth of Massachusetts
Alcoholic Beverages Control Commission
95 Fourth Street, Suite 3

Chelsea, Massachusetts 02150

Jean M. Lorizio, Esq.
Chairman

MEMORANDUM AND ORDER ON LICENSEE'S
REQUEST FOR RECONSIDERATION

ALUMNI 836 LLC D/B/A ALUMNI 836
836 WASHINGTON STREET
WEYMOUTH, MA 02189

LICENSE#: 00127-RS-1458

Alumni 836 LLC d/b/a Alumni 836 (the “Licensee”) holds an alcohol license issued pursuant to
M.G.L. c. 138, § 12. The Alcoholic Beverages Control Commission (the “ABCC” or
“Commission”) held a hearing on November 18, 2020 regarding alleged violations of:

1) 204 CMR 2.05 (2) Permitting an Illegality on the Licensed Premises, to wit: Massachusetts
Executive COVID-19 Order No. 37 (June 6, 2020) - Violation of sector specific workplace
safety standards for restaurants to address COVID-19;

2) 204 CMR 2.05 (2) Permitting an Illegality on the Licensed Premises, to wit: Massachusetts
Executive COVID-19 Order No. 40 (June 19, 2020) - Violation of sector specific
workplace safety standards for restaurants to address COVID-19;

3) 204 CMR 2.05 (2) Permitting an Illegality on the Licensed Premises, to wit: Violation of
Mass. Exec. COVID-19 Order No. 52 (September 29, 2020).

By decision dated December 10, 2020 the Commission found the Licensee in violation and
indefinitely suspended the License effective forthwith until further written order from this
Commission.

The Commission stated that it would consider issuing a further order upon written request of the
Licensee showing good cause to reconsider this indefinite suspension. Good cause for the
Commission would include, but not be limited to, the Licensee’s receiving approval from the
Massachusetts Department of Labor Standards (“DLS”) as to a reopening plan.

On December 16, 2020, the Licensee submitted a written request to reconsider the indefinite
suspension. On December 17, 2020, the Commission received the letter of approval from
Massachusetts Department of Labor Standards (“DLS™).

CONCLUSION

Based on the evidence presented, the Commission reconsiders and reverses its prior order of
INDEFINITE SUSPENSION of the license of Alumni 836 LLC d/b/a Alumni 836 effective
forthwith,
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Dated: December 17, 2020

You have the right to appeal this decision to the Superior Courts under the provisions of Chapter
30A of the Massachusetts General Laws within thirty (30) days of receipt of this decision.

Thisdocument is important and should be translated immediately.
Este documento es importante y debe ser traducido inmediatamente.
Este documento é importante e deve ser traduzido imediatamente.
Ce document est important et devrait &tre traduitimmédiatement.
Questo documento & importante e dovrebbe essere tradotto inmediatamente.
To éyypado avtd sival onpaviiké kaw Ba npéne va peradpastovv apéowe.

R REERY AT

cc: Local Licensing Board
Frederick G. Mahony, Chief Investigator
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THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS
EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF LABOR AND WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT
DEPARTMENT OF LABOR STANDARDS

CHARLES D. BAKER ROSALIN ACOSTA
GOVERNOR SECRETARY
KARYN E. POLITO MICHAEL FLANAGAN
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR DIRECTOR

December 16, 2020

Alcohol and Beverage Control Commission
95 Fourth Street

Chelsea, MA 02150-2358
phathawav(@ire.state.ma.us

RE: ABCC License # 00127-RS-1458
Alumni 836 D/B/A Alumni 836
836 Washington Street
Weymouth, Ma 02189
21C-2534

The Department of Labor Standards has reviewed the written COVID-19 Control Plan
from the Alumni 836 D/B/A Alumni 836 at 836 Washington Street Weymouth, MA
02189 and verified plan implementation through photos provided by the owner.

The Department of Labor Standards has determined the business’ COVID-19 Control
Plan to be satisfactory according to COVID-19 Orders No. 33, 37, 43, and 58.

Sincerely,

/%/y Dozors

Mary Dozois CIH CSP

Supervisor, Workplace Safety & Health Program
MA Department of Labor Standards

72 School Street, Taunton, MA 02780
617-626-5987 and mary.dozois@mass.gov

WALL EXPERIMENT STATION + 37 SHATTUCK STREET LAWRENCE, MA 01843
PHONE: (508) 616-0461 - Fax: (978) 687-0013
www.mass.gov/dols



Hathaway, Patricia (TRE)

From: Brian Palmucci, Esq. <brian@palmuccilaw.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 1:11 PM

To: Hathaway, Patricia (TRE)

Subject: Re: Weymouth Alumni 836 LLC - ABCC Decision

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail
system. Do not click on links or open attachments uniess you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

Patricia,
Please accept this correspondence as a formal request to reinstate Alumni 836's license. We are in the final
stages of our DLS review, and [ suspect will be approved today or tomorrow.

Thank you,

Brian Paimucci, Esq
Palmucci Law, PC
23 Mechanic Street
Quincy, MA 02169
617-829-3240 (ph)
617-934-1882 (fx}
Broker #150192

<Any communications, negotiations, or discussions herein related to any potential agreement sought or
already in existence requires client final approval prior to adoption. Said approval and intent to be bound shall
only be evidenced by client's signature. Nothing in this email shall constitute a binding offer to any party.>

On 2020-12-11 09:22, Hathaway, Patricia (TRE) wrote:
> Good morning Attorney Palumucci:

>

> Please find attached a copy of the ABCC decision which was
> hand-delivered to the Licensee.

>

> Best,

>

> Patricia

>

> Patricia Hathaway

>

> _Administrative Assistant & Records Access Officer_
>

> Alcoholic Beverages Caontrol Commission

>




